
From: Henderson, Connie
To: Watkins, Ian
Cc: Suarez, Chris; herschel.vinyard@arlaw.com; Sims, Herndon
Subject: Response to Warning Letter
Date: Thursday, April 10, 2025 4:39:43 PM
Attachments: WL25-092 Response+Chemours.pdf

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking

links, or responding to this email.
Please see our response to the warning letter.  We would like to schedule a meeting to
discuss.
thanks
 

Connie Henderson
Environmental Manager
Titanium Technologies
+1 904 539 7067 o

The Chemours Company
PO Box 753
Starke, FL 32091

LinkedIn  |  Twitter  |  Chemours.com

 
This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be
privileged, confidential or copyrighted under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail,
in whole or in part, is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete
this e-mail from your system. Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-Contract
Intended”, this e-mail does not constitute a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an
acceptance of a contract offer. This e-mail does not constitute a consent to the use of sender's
contact information for direct marketing purposes or for transfers of data to third parties.
https://www.chemours.com/en/email-disclaimer

mailto:connie.henderson@chemours.com
mailto:Ian.Watkins@FloridaDEP.gov
mailto:Chris.Suarez@FloridaDEP.gov
mailto:Herschel.Vinyard@arlaw.com
mailto:Herndon.Sims@FloridaDEP.gov
http://www.linkedin.com/company/chemours
http://www.twitter.com/chemours
http://www.chemours.com/











**Received @FDEP-MMP 4/10/25**



**Received @FDEP-MMP 4/10/25**


	COOVER_Response to Warning Letter.pdf
	WL25-092 Response+Chemours.pdf



